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Dodging 
for a Cause   
Before Spring Break 
started, students 
and faculty partici-
pated in a spirited 
Dodgeball Tourna-
ment on March 
22, sponsored by 
the Business Club. Teams of players joined in the fun in 
the Senate Gymnasium. Portions of the proceeds will be 
donated to Ulster Community College Foundation, Inc’s 
Lights for Learning program.  

Everyone’s Lucky 
at St. Patrick’s Day 
Lunch 
The luck of the Irish was with 
three winners of raffles drawn 
at the St. Patrick’s Day luncheon 
celebration. Korey Ford and 
Sheleigh Sweeney went home 
with ultimate movie passes to 
Regal Cinema and Hannah 
Seamen won a $25 gift card to the College Bookstore. 
The event featured live bagpipe music, gold coins from 
the SGO and lime jello with the traditional corned beef 
and cabbage.

Pictured at the event: Theater 
major and member of the Empty 
Tables Workshop group Tim 
Bruck was leprechaun for the day. 
Paul Alley, emceed the event.

STUDENT QUESTION:

What did you do over spring break?  

Anthony Avery, 18
Ellenville
Relaxed and hung out 
with family.

Brittany Chadderdon, 25
Purling
Went to meet niece in 
Alabama.

Fatimah Franklin, 25
Kingston
Tattooed a client.

Jason Belafonte, 30
Jamaica 
Did flight training on a 
single engine aircraft.

Kymmie Clark, 19
New Paltz
Went to the Bronx Zoo.

Victoria Fitzgerald, 20
Saugerties
Trained for self-defense. 

Shelagh Sweeney              Korey Ford                 Hannah Seaman
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SGO Elections Coming Soon 
Elections for 2013-2014 SGO officers will be held on April 
29-30. Get involved and consider running for these avail-
able positions:  President, Vice-President, Secretary, Trea-
surer, Student Trustee and three Association Directors.
To be eligible to run students must be at least 18 years 
old, have completed at least 24 credits by the end of this 
semester and have a minimum GPA of 2.5. Interested can-
didates should stop by the SGO office or send an email to 
sgo@sunyulster.edu for further details. 

Community Creations Comes to Life
Students in our Entrepreneurial Studies program have 
been working hard on launching their new business, 
Community Creations. Students learned how to program 
the cash register, donated by our cafeteria manager, and 
met with the kiosk builder. Stay tuned for updates. The 
business showcasing hand-crafted locally made goods 
will launch in the fall. 

Picnic Fun Poll
What fun event do you want at the May 1 SGO picnic? 
Vote in our poll on the SGO’s Facebook page. Human 
bowling currently has the lead. The gladiator joust and 
bungee run are tied for second. Pick your fave today.
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April 3 
Hear entrepreneurial success stories and ask ques-
tions with panelists Darlene Pfeiffer, local KFC fran-
chise owner, investment expert Scott Lask and Amy 
Stillwagon of Newburgh Envelope, from 1 to 2 p.m., 
in the St. John Conference Room in Clinton Hall.  

April 11-21 
SUNY Ulster’s Theater depart-
ment presents Waiting for 
Lefty with audience involve-
ment. Free for students. Eight 
live shows in Quimby Theater.

April 11
Pulitzer Prize winning poet Jorie 
Graham will speak as part of the 
Ellen Robbins Poetry Forum, 
10:10 a.m., in the College Lounge.

April 16  
Acclaimed Landscape Design Expert Darrel Morrison 
will present Landscape Design as Ecological Art at 
2 p.m., in the College Lounge. As part of the Elizabeth 
Gross Lecture Series.

Upcoming Events

Time to Register for 
Fall 2013!

With April here, it’s time 
to Register Now and 
meet with your advisor. 
Classes fill up quickly so 
don’t delay if you want to get what you need. Schedule 
time to review your requirements with your advisor, 
whose name can be found on the portal under “Student 
Resources,” in the “Registration Tools” section. The clock 
is ticking. Early registration runs through April 26. Got 
questions? Call: 1-800-724-0833 or 687-5075. Email: 
reginfo@sunyulster.edu


